
 

 

September 2022 
 

Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
Welcome back! I hope this letter finds you well and rested; ready for another year of 
working together. 
 
I am really excited to be back working with such a fantastic year group. I hope that 
in the coming academic year this continues to be the case and I cannot wait to finish 
the year knowing them even better than I do now. The year ahead will be busy for 
all students and I am sure that some are nervous to return, however, please rest 
assured the year eight tutor team have already been in discussion regarding the 
aims for the cohort and I know they are all thrilled to be working with this brilliant 
year group. The main aim is to not only produce students who achieve academically 
but also well-rounded individuals. I am in no doubt that with support from home this 
can be achieved and I look forward to playing a part in this moving forward.  
 
For any issues please feel free to contact the amazing tutor team. Their emails are 
just below linked with the form they are responsible for. As you can see we have a 
new team but rest assured this is an incredibly strong support network and I am 
thankful for their support already.  
 
8A - Mr A Malyan 
 

AMalyan@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 

8B - Miss E Parker 
 

EParker@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 

8C - Mrs L Lewis 
 

LLewis@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 

8D - Mr A Hopkins 
 

AHopkins@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 

8E - Mrs S Gelder 
 

SGelder@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 

8F - Miss H Matthews 
 

HMatthews@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 

8G - Mr E Kalatzis 
 

EKalatzis@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 

8H - Miss E Beasley 
 

EBeasley@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 

 
 
If you have any questions or require any support then please do not hesitate to 
contact me at JTichband@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
James Tichband 
Year 8 Leader 


